
Bea Clavdon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

A Chara, 

Manager Dau < Manager.Dau@ahg.gov.ie> 
29 January 2013 17:31 
Wexford Receptionist 
Dumping at Sea Licence Ref. 50018-01 by Dublin City Council for the disposal of the 
excavated material generated in the tunneling operation 
DAU-Dumping a t  sea- Dub City Council.pdf; ATT00001.txt; ATT00002.htm 

I refer to your notification with respect to the above proposec development application, please find hereunder 
nature conservation observations and recommendations of the Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht, 
for consideration by your Authority. 

Emmet Deegan, 
Development Applications Unit, 
Newtown Road, 
Wexford 

t: (053) 911 7384 
e: emmet.deegan@ahg.gov.ie 

This email has been scanned by the Syinantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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I 

ch 

29'h January 20 13 

Our  Ref  E00002/2013 
Your Ref. SOO18-01 

Environmental protection Agency, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Re: Dumping at  Sea Licence Ref. SOO18-01 by Dublin City Council for the disposal of the 
excavated material generated in the tunneling operation for the construction of a long 
Sea Outfall to discharge treated effluent from the ringsend wastewater at  Pigeon 
House Jetty (2) Diffuser Site (Dublin Port Company). 

A Chara, 

I refer to your notification with respect to the above proposed development application, please find 
hereunder nature conservation observations and recommendations of the Department of Arts, 
Heritage and the Gaeltacht, for consideration by your Authority. 

Having reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) and other documentation associated 
with the scheme, This Department has the following comments in relation to the predicted impacts 
of the proposed scheme on the archaeological heritage of the study area. 

The predicted impact of the proposed scheme upon archaeological heritage is detailed in Chapter 15 
of the EIS and Mitigation Measures are summarised in Section 15.7. 

It is this Departments recommendation that all of the Mitigation Measures detailed are carried out in 
full. 

Kindly forward any further information received or in the event of a decision being made a copy of 
same should be referred to the following address: 

The Manager, 
Development Applications Unit (DAU), 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht, 
Newtown Road, 
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Wexford 

Alternatively, documentation associated with the above can be referred electronically to the DAU at 
the following address: 

manag;er.dau@,ahg;.gov.ie 

In addition, please acknowledge receipt of these observations by return. 

Is mise le meas, 

Emmet Deegan, 
Development Applications Unit 
Tel: (053) 911 7384 
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